
 

Clubs for the Autumn Term                                     
Wednesday 18th September 2018 

Dear Parents, 
Please find the list of clubs for the term.  Please fill in the slip below for the clubs you wish your child to 
attend and return to school by Wednesday 18th September.  

 After School Clubs 
Club Age-range Start date Finish date Member of Staff 

M
o

n
d

ay
 

Cookery 
3.15-4.15pm 
£2 a week 
 
 
Once Upon a 
Time – Book 
Club 
3.15-4pm 

All year groups 
Maximum of 8 – first come first serve.  A 
rota will be created depending on the 
demand. 
 
Years R, 1 and 2 
Maximum of 10 
Please note this will be open to Reception 
the week after half term.  Please complete 
the form to register your interest and 
return it to school by Monday 17

th
 

September 

Monday 24
th

 
September 
 
 
 
 
Monday 24

th
 

September 

TBC 
 
 
 
 
 
Monday 19

th
  

November 

Mrs Jane Lewis 
Governor 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Saunders 

Tu
e

sd
ay

 
  

Cross Country 
3.15-4pm 
 
 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 
 
 

Tuesday 25
th

 
September 
 

Tuesday 20
th

  
November  

Miss Walker 
Race dates at KLB: 
6

th
 Oct, 10

th
 Nov, 1

st
 Dec, 

2
nd

 Feb – letter to follow. 

W
ed

n
e

sd
ay

 
  

Construction 
3.15-4pm 
 
 
 
Young Voices 
3.15-4pm 

Years 1, 2 and 3 
Maximum of 12 
 
 
 
Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Wednesday 
26

th
 

September 
 
 
 

Wednesday 
21

st
 November 

 
 
 

Miss Spain 
 
 
 
Mrs Grace & Mrs Delrosa 
The Young Voices concert 
is on Thursday 24

th
 

January 2019 at the 
Genting Arena in 
Birmingham.  More 
information to follow 

Fr
id

ay
 

Gardening  
3.15-4.15pm 
 
 

All year groups 
 
£1 a week to the office 
Maximum of 10 – first come first serve  
 
Please note – we are still looking to see if 
Gardening Club sessions will run this 
term.  More information will follow. 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 
We are looking for helpers who can give a little time in any 
way to help at or manage our friendly and happy gardening 
club.  Gardening club usually runs for approximately 5 
weeks in the autumn and 8 weeks in the summer term. 
Interested?  Please come and speak to a member of staff, 
Gill Entwistle or Jill Cook for more information. 
We can get you DBS checked too! 

 
Please note that occasionally clubs may have to be cancelled due to volunteer sickness, staff training or school events.  We will 
endeavor to arrange cover for the clubs but should a club need to be cancelled we will notify you by text. Attendance registers 
are taken so please inform the school if your child is unable to attend club.   
 

Clubs can be popular and can be oversubscribed as there are limited spaces.  Clubs require a commitment for the time they take 
place, from the children and the volunteers who run them.  We know we can’t always be certain if a child will enjoy a club but it 
would be really helpful if the children who wish to attend clubs really do have an interest and want to take part. 
 

If you think you might be able to assist with clubs, or would be interested in running a club in the future, then we’d like to hear 
from you.   



 
 
 

FORM FOR CLUBS 
 

Name of Child: 
 
 
 

Club(s): 
 
 

Any relevant medical information: 
 
 
 

Signed: 
 
 
 

Date: 
 

 
Don’t forget to add names  


